Docket No. 50-346

April 7, 1992

DISTRIBUTION:
Pocket Files NRC & Local PDRs
PD3-3 r/f BBoger

Mr. Donald C. Shelton, Vice President JZwolinski JHannon
Nuclear - Davis-Besse PKreutzer JHopkins
Centerior Service Company 0GC ACRS(10)
c/o Toledo Edison Company PD3-3 Gray BClayton
300 Madison Avenue CTrammel) HBalukjian

Toledo, Ohio 43652
Dear Mr. Shelton:

SUBJECT: PROGRAMMED ENHANCEMENTS FOR GENERIC LETTER 88-17, "LOSS OF DECAY
HEAT REMOVAL" (TAC NO. M69739)

The NRC staff has completed its review of all licensee responses regarding
programmed enhancements as defined in CGoneric Letter (GL) 88-17, "Loss of
Decay Heat Removal." The NRC staff review was based on a sampling of about
one-third of all responses. Since the sample did not result in significant
comments, the remainder of the responses will not be reviewed by NRR. NRC
review of this phase of GL 88-17 will be accomplished as an inspection under
Temporary Instruction (TI) 2515/103 in the NRC Inspection Manual. The
inspection will take place after sufficient progress has been made for NRC to
make a full assessment of your programmed enhancements. We note that by
letter dated February 28, 1992, you informed the NRC staff that all actions in
response to GL 88-17 were completed by September 11, 1991 for the Davis-Besse
Muclear Power Station, Unit 1. This letter constitutes the NRR report stated
N garagraph 05.01 of TI 2515/103 as a prerequisite to the inspection under TI
2515/103.

Plerse contact us should you have any questions regarding this matter.
Sincerely,

Original Signed By:
Jo B. H\)pki!.f’

Jon B. Hopkins, Sr. Project Manager
Project Directorate II1-3

Division of Reactor Projects II1/IV/V
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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